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TO ALL UFUA MEMBERS 

________________________________________________ 
 

50th Anniversary of Federal Firefighters 
Union 

 
 

On the 14th of June 1974 the Federal Firefighters Union (FFU) received its certificate of 
Registration of an Association as an Organisation of Employees. This was the catalyst for 
what we now know as the UFUA Aviation Branch. It was the FFU and its 
Commonwealth/Federal registration that in turn allowed for the birth of the United 
Firefighters Union of Australia in August 1990. 
 
Today we tip out hat in respect for those who built this Union, upon whose shoulders we 
stand today. It is our collective responsibility as current members to continue and 
strengthen the legacy we have been entrusted with. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Authorised by National Secretary Greg McConville  
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